
 
 

 
 

   
 

 
Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion Task Force Highlights 

Friday, December 10, 2021 
 

 
Dr. Rams welcomed the group and reviewed the Composition and Ground Rules. Professor 
Shaw led the group through a grounding and celebratory gratitude exercise. Dr. Schulz provided 
a brief update on the status of the Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion Director position; Task Force 
members indicated that they are enthusiastic regarding a successful search and look forward to 
working closely with the new director soon. 
 
The group reviewed and confirmed possible meeting dates for spring including March 11th, April 
8th, May 13th, and June 10th. Task Force members reviewed, discussed, and suggested 
improvements for the structure, delivery, and draft topics and language for two DEI experience 
surveys, one student and one employee. The co-leads ended the meeting by committing to 
working with the Office of Institutional Research, Planning, and Effectiveness to bring a more 
solid version back for further review in the spring. 


